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1)​Masks are required on all bus routes and athletic trips for all students & 

staff at all times. 

2)​We currently have openings for two full time bus drivers & one part-time 

bus driver. 

3)​Currently training four bus driver applicants, hope to be completed by the 

end of November, these drivers will be getting familiar with the routes in 

December and hopefully fill the vacant driver positions beginning in 

January. 

4)​Had a bus involved in an accident on the morning of October 19th, a vehicle 

had crossed the center line on El Camino Real and struck the left rear axle 

of Bus # 17, no injuries to the 21 students or driver. The bus is waiting to 

get repaired at Roberts Truck Center. 

5)​Each day at the end of the routes, we use a fogger on each bus that 

transports children to keep them clean & disinfected. Between routes we 

use Lysol wipes and spray to clean seats and contact areas. All students & 

drivers wear masks or face shields while on the routes and have 

temperature checked before boarding the bus. 


